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I would like to say that I am totally in support of Manston airport being used by River Oak for the
purpose of aviation.  It has always been an airport in my lifetime and has served us well during
uncertain times in the war.  Many local people have benefited either directly or indirectly from there
being facilities on the land. It has generated much needed money to the local economy with things
like the air shows and visits from red arrows and Concorde.  It is a community facility and I am sure
that links the community would continue.  The jobs will bring a much needed lifeline to the area of
Thanet. 

Tracey Garnier
 




